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  The Unofficial Guide: The Color Companion to
Walt Disney World Bob Sehlinger,Len
Testa,2014-09-22 Following in the best-selling
tradition of The Unofficial Guides series, The
Unofficial Guide: The Color Companion to Walt
Disney World gives readers the inside track on
visiting Disney World and making the most of their
time in the park. Complete with hundreds of full-
color photographs, this essential visual guide is
a must-have for any Disney World vacation. With
hundreds of pages of highly detailed information
on planning, staying, and surviving a visit to
Walt Disney World, The Color Companion by Bob
Sehlinger and Len Testa takes the Unofficial
approach while also showing readers exactly where
they'll be staying and what they'll be doing, all
in a trim little book that's perfect for tucking
into a backpack.
  The Unofficial Guide to Walt Disney World 2022
Bob Sehlinger,Len Testa,2021-12-14 Get the Trusted
Source of Information for a Successful Walt Disney
World Vacation The best-selling independent guide
to Walt Disney World has everything you need to
plan your family’s trip—hassle-free. Whether you
are planning your annual vacation to Walt Disney
World or preparing for your first visit ever, this
book gives you the insider scoop on hotels,
restaurants, and attractions. The Unofficial Guide
to Walt Disney World 2022 explains how Walt Disney
World works and how to use that knowledge to make
every minute and every dollar of your vacation
count. With an Unofficial Guide in hand—and with
authors Bob Sehlinger and Len Testa as guides—find
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out what’s available in every category, from best
to worst, and get step-by-step, detailed plans to
help make the most of your time at Walt Disney
World. There have been lots of changes at Walt
Disney World, from park opening procedures, to
rides, restaurants, and hotels. Here’s what’s NEW
in the 2022 book: When to visit Walt Disney World
to get lower crowds and bigger hotel discounts
Details on how COVID-19 and social distancing
measures have impacted Walt Disney World Resort
Complete coverage of Disney's new Remy's
Ratatouille Adventure, Guardians of the Galaxy,
and TRON Lightcycle Run attractions The latest on
new Disney programs such as Early Theme Park Entry
Tips on how to avoid long lines in a World without
Disney's FastPass ride reservation system The
newest, best places for ticket and hotel deals The
latest on discounted stroller rentals, car
rentals, and vacation homes A preview of the new
fireworks shows Enchantment and Harmonious Updated
reviews of every Walt Disney World restaurant
since reopening The best hotel rooms to request at
every Disney resort
  The Unofficial Guide to Disneyland 2022 Seth
Kubersky,Bob Sehlinger,Len Testa,Guy Selga
Jr.,2021-12-07 The Most Thorough Guide to
Disneyland Park and Disney California Adventure
Filled with revolutionary, field-tested touring
plans that can save 4 hours of waiting in line in
a single day, The Unofficial Guide to Disneyland
2022 is the key to planning a perfect vacation.
Get up-to-date information on Disneyland Park and
Disney California Adventure. Each attraction is
described in detail and rated by age group, based



4

on a survey of more than 20,000 families. Whether
you’re visiting Disneyland for a day or a week,
there is a plan for any group or family. Enjoy the
rides, activities, and entertainment instead of
wasting time standing in line. What’s NEW in the
2022 edition of The Unofficial Guide to
Disneyland: The latest scoop on Avengers Campus
and the new Spider-Man ride at Disney's California
Adventure The latest information on how COVID-19
has impacted the Disneyland Resort Comprehensive
in-depth critical assessments of every attraction,
including the new WEB Slingers and reimagined Snow
White rides The latest information on how COVID-19
has impacted the Disneyland Resort Up-to-date
information on visiting Star Wars: Galaxy's Edge,
including how to use virtual boarding passes to
ride Rise of the Resistance Profile and ratings
for more than 30 Disneyland Resort and Anaheim
hotels, including the luxurious new JW Marriott at
GardenWalk Updated tips for visiting Universal
Studios Hollywood, with reviews of the new
Jurassic World and Secret Life of Pets rides
  The Unofficial Guide to Walt Disney World 2021
Bob Sehlinger,Len Testa,2021-04-06 Get the Trusted
Source of Information for a Successful Walt Disney
World Vacation The best-selling independent guide
to Walt Disney World has everything you need to
plan your family’s trip—hassle-free. Whether you
are planning your annual vacation to Walt Disney
World or preparing for your first visit ever, this
book gives you the insider scoop on hotels,
restaurants, and attractions. The Unofficial Guide
to Walt Disney World 2021 explains how Walt Disney
World works and how to use that knowledge to make
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every minute and every dollar of your vacation
count. With an Unofficial Guide in hand—and with
authors Bob Sehlinger and Len Testa as guides—find
out what’s available in every category, from best
to worst, and get step-by-step, detailed plans to
help make the most of your time at Walt Disney
World. There have been lots of changes at Walt
Disney World, from park opening procedures, to
rides, restaurants, and hotels. Here’s what’s NEW
in the 2021 book: When to visit Walt Disney World
to get lower crowds and bigger hotel discounts
Details on how COVID-19 and social distancing
measures have impacted Walt Disney World Resort
Tips on how to get a spot to experience Disney's
fantastic new Star Wars: Rise of the Resistance
blockbuster attraction How to Rope Drop Disney
theme parks to get on the most popular rides
faster Ten tips for finding the cheapest Disney
World tickets (and a free online search tool to do
all the work for you) The latest on discounted
stroller rentals, car rentals, and vacation homes
Reviews of Disney's swanky new Riviera Resort,
plus the new Mickey and Minnie's Runaway Railway
and Remy's Ratatouille Adventure rides for
families The best hotel rooms to request at every
Disney resort
  The Luxury Guide to Walt Disney World Cara
Goldsbury,2003 Whether you're planning a trip with
kids or without, this indispensable guide shows
you how to visit the land of Mickey Mouse without
sacrificing luxury and style. Written by a true
Disney expert, these pages are over-flowing with
information on everything from the most luxurious
accommodations and dining to the very best
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entertainment in and around the theme parks.
You'll also find dozens of insider tips, such as
the best places to steal a romantic moment away
from the hustle and bustle of Main Street and the
best places to view spectacular fireworks. Book
jacket.
  The Unofficial Guide to Walt Disney World with
Kids 2020 Bob Sehlinger,Liliane Opsomer,Len
Testa,2019-09-17 THE trusted source of information
for a successful Walt Disney World vacation The
Unofficial Guide to Walt Disney World with Kids
2020 is jam-packed with useful information and
great advice on how to enjoy the parks with
children. The authors rate each attraction by age
group, based on a survey of more than 40,000
families. Worried about a scary ride? There are
fright-potential warnings for rides that are scary
or rough. Also included are stories from real
families about their experiences at Walt Disney
World, including tips written by kids for kids.
The book comes with field-tested touring plans
specifically designed for visiting with children.
These plans can save guests up to 4 hours of
waiting in line on an average day, so there’s time
for relaxing by the hotel pool.
  The Unofficial Guide to the Disney Cruise Line
2022 Erin Foster,Len Testa,Ritchey
Halphen,2022-03-15 The Unofficial Guide to the
Disney Cruise Line is a no-nonsense, consumer-
oriented guide that describes the best of Disney's
ships and itineraries.
  The Unofficial Guide to the Disney Cruise Line
2015 Len Testa,Erin Foster,Laurel Stewart,Ritchey
Halphen,2014-12-16 The Unofficial Guide to the
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Disney Cruise Line 2015 is your no-nonsense,
consumer-oriented guide to Disney's cruise
vacations. We'll point out the best of Disney's
ships and itineraries, including a couple of
stellar restaurants, top-notch children's
activities, and Castaway Cay, one of the best
vacation islands in the Caribbean. We'll also tell
you which on-board entertainment and restaurants
should be skipped, including what to do instead.
Along the way we'll show you how to save money,
choose the right stateroom, ship, and itinerary,
and how to get to and from your cruise with ease.
New for the 2015 edition, we'll give you the run-
down on the most popular shore excursion,
including comments from travelers about their
experiences. If you want to save money and take
excursions of your own, we'll provide detailed
itineraries including new maps to help you explore
the best that each port has to offer.
  Beyond Disney Bob Sehlinger,2007-04-23
Comprehensive coverage of theme parks, dinner
theater, mini-golf, water parks, adventure
outings, sports, museums, and more--Back cover
  The Unofficial Guide to Walt Disney World with
Kids 2016 Bob Sehlinger,Liliane Opsomer,2015-09-15
Hotels, attractions, and restaurants in all price
categories are listed with evaluations based on
reader surveys and critiques—compiled by unbiased
inspectors of Orlando's most famed attraction.
  The Unofficial Guide to Walt Disney World 2023
Bob Sehlinger,Len Testa,2022-08-30 Save time and
money with in-depth reviews, ratings, and details
from the trusted source for a successful Walt
Disney World vacation. How do some guests get on
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the big, new attraction in less than 20 minutes
while others wait for longer than 2 hours—on the
same day? Why do some guests pay full price for
their visit when others can save hundreds of
dollars? In a theme park, every minute and every
dollar count. Your vacation is too important to be
left to chance, so put the best-selling
independent guide to Walt Disney World in your
hands and take control of your trip. The
Unofficial Guide to Walt Disney World 2023
explains how Walt Disney World works and how to
use that knowledge to stay ahead of the crowd.
Authors Bob Sehlinger and Len Testa know that you
want your vacation to be anything but average, so
they employ an expert team of researchers to find
the secrets, the shortcuts, and the bargains that
are sure to make your vacation exceptional! Find
out what’s available in every category, ranked
from best to worst, and get detailed plans to make
the most of your time at Walt Disney World. Stay
at a top-rated hotel, eat at the best restaurants,
and experience all the most popular attractions.
Keep in the know on the latest updates and changes
at Walt Disney World. Here’s what’s NEW in the
2023 book: Learn when to visit Walt Disney World
to get lower crowds and bigger hotel discounts Get
details on how COVID-19 and social distancing
measures have impacted Walt Disney World Resort
Find insider coverage of EPCOT’s new Guardians of
the Galaxy roller coaster—the longest indoor
roller coaster in the world Read a review of TRON
Lightcycle Coaster—the Magic Kingdom’s newest
thrill ride Take in the latest on new Disney
programs such as Early Theme Park Entry Utilize
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Disney’s new Genie+ ride reservation system to cut
down on waits in line Uncover the newest, best
places for ticket and hotel deals Save more with
information on discounted stroller rentals, car
rentals, and vacation homes Seek out the best
places in each park to see Disney’s nighttime
spectaculars Enchantment and Harmonious Savor the
updated reviews of every Walt Disney World
restaurant since reopening Discover the highest-
rated rooms and buildings to ask for at every
Disney resort Make the right choices to give your
family a vacation they’ll never forget. The
Unofficial Guide to Walt Disney World 2023 is your
key to planning a perfect stay. Whether you’re
putting together your annual trip or preparing for
your first visit, this book gives you the insider
scoop on hotels, restaurants, attractions, and
more.
  The Unofficial Guide to Disneyland 2020 Seth
Kubersky,Bob Sehlinger,Len Testa,Guy Selga
Jr.,2019-09-17 The most thorough guide to
Disneyland Park and Disney California Adventure
Filled with revolutionary, field-tested touring
plans that can save 4 hours of waiting in line in
a single day, The Unofficial Guide to Disneyland
2020 is the key to planning a perfect vacation.
Get up-to-date information on Disneyland Park and
Disney California Adventure. Each attraction is
described in detail and rated by age group, based
on a survey of more than 20,000 families. Whether
you’re visiting Disneyland for a day or a week,
there is a plan for any group or family. Enjoy the
rides, activities, and entertainment instead of
wasting time standing in line.
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  The Unofficial Guide to Walt Disney World 2018
Bob Sehlinger,Len Testa,2017-08-08 THE trusted
source of information for a successful Walt Disney
World vacation Compiled and written by a team of
experienced researchers whose work has been cited
by such diverse sources as USA Today and
Operations Research Forum, The Unofficial Guide to
Walt Disney World digs deeper and offers more than
any other guide. The Unofficial Guide to Walt
Disney World 2018 explains how Walt Disney World
works and how to use that knowledge to make every
minute and every dollar of your vacation count.
With advice that is direct, prescriptive, and
detailed, it takes the guesswork out of travel by
unambiguously rating and ranking everything from
hotels, restaurants, and attractions to rental car
companies. With an Unofficial Guide in hand, and
authors Bob Sehlinger and Len Testa as guides,
find out what’s available in every category, from
best to worst, and use step-by-step detailed plans
to help make the most of your time at Walt Disney
World.
  The Unofficial Guide to Universal Orlando 2022
Seth Kubersky,2021-12-07 Honest and Outspoken
Advice from the Unofficial Experts The Unofficial
Guide to Universal Orlando 2022 by Seth Kubersky
is packed with detailed, specific information on
every ride, show, and restaurant in the resort.
The guide includes info on where to find the
cheapest Universal Orlando admission tickets, how
to save big on Universal on-site hotel rooms and
skip the regular lines in the parks, when to visit
Universal Orlando for the lightest crowds, and
everything else you need to know for a stress-free
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Universal Orlando experience. What’s NEW in the
2022 edition of The Unofficial Guide to Universal
Orlando: The full scoop on the new Jurassic World
VelociCoaster New advice on taking advantage of
Virtual Line, Mobile Ordering, and other
technological tricks An up-close look at each
Universal resort hotel, including the new Endless
Summer Surfside Inn and Suites Ratings and reviews
of new menu options and dining venues in the parks
and CityWalk, like Bend the Bao Updated tips for
taking advantage of Early Park Admission at the
Wizarding World of Harry Potter and experiencing
Hagrid's Magical Creatures Motorbike Adventure The
latest information on how Universal Orlando has
recovered from COVID-19 Sneak peeks: Learn about
the upcoming Epic Universe theme park
  Birnbaum's 2020 Walt Disney World Birnbaum
Guides,2019-12-31 As Walt Disney World continues
to grow and evolve, trust Birnbaum as your 2020
guide for:insider tips on how to see and do it
alldetailed descriptions of all attractions,
resorts, and eateriesmoney-saving strategies New
at Walt Disney World:Harness the Force in a
dazzling new land: Star Wars: Galaxy's Edge.Toy
Story Land, a cheery play zone, bearing a happy
resemblance to Andy's backyard, continues to wow
visitors with the bouncy new coaster called Slinky
Dog Dash, the dizzying Alien Swirling Saucers
ride, and the ever-popular Toy Story Mania!Mickey
& Minnie's Runaway Railway, a new journey through
the wild and wacky cartoon world, aims to please
riders of all ages.Lightning Queen's Academy is
just one of the new shows to recently debut.The
upcoming Ratatouille-themed attraction is expected
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it to open in Epcot's France pavilion, and
Birnbaum has the latest scoop!Inside we'll also
tell you how to:Plan a Walt Disney World vacation
that's right for you, including deciding when to
goStretch your dollar with money-saving tips and
great value resorts like the Art of Animation and
Pop CenturyCut the time spent in line by using
Disney's FastPass+Enter the parks before the
crowds arrive, or stay for hours after closing
time, with Extra Magic HoursGet a handle on
maximizing the services of the handy accessory
known as the MagicBandChoose (and book) a Disney
dining experience with our extensive restaurant
coverageUnderstand the Disney Dining Plan
programReserve a breakfast with Mickey Mouse and
his Disney palsMeet Anna and Elsa (and visit
Arendelle) at Epcot's Frozen Ever After
attractionEnjoy Disney Springs, a vibrant dining,
shopping, and entertainment districtSign up for
behind-the-scenes toursDetect dozens of Hidden
Mickeys throughout the theme parksSoar on the back
of a mountain banshee at Animal Kingdom's
thrilling attraction: Avatar Flight of PassagePlan
the ultimate land and sea vacation with our Disney
Cruise Line bonus chapter
  The Unofficial Guide to Universal Orlando 2018
Seth Kubersky,2017-12-12 Compiled and written by a
former Universal Orlando employee, and based upon
decades of research from a team whose work has
been cited by such diverse sources as USA Today
and Operations Research Forum, The Unofficial
Guide to Universal Orlando is packed with
detailed, specific information on every ride,
show, and restaurant in the resort, including
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insider insight on Harry Potter's Hogsmeade and
Diagon Alley, as well as the new Skull Island:
Reign of Kong attraction.--Amazon.com.
  The Luxury Guide to Walt Disney World® Resort
Cara Goldsbury,2010-10-05 Is it possible for
sophisticated travelers to truly enjoy themselves
in the land of Mickey Mouse? Absolutely! This
unique travel guide--overflowing with tips and
techniques for a world-class vacation--is designed
for those who want to tour Walt Disney World(R)
but also want to reside in luxurious resorts and
dine at only the best restaurants. With it, anyone
can plan a visit in which each day comes with the
best Disney has to offer.
  Unofficial Guide to Walt Disney World 2019 Bob
Sehlinger,Len Testa,2018-08-14 The Unofficial
Guide to Walt Disney World 2019 explains how Walt
Disney World works and how to use that knowledge
to make every minute and every dollar of your
vacation count.
  The Unofficial Guide to Walt Disney World 2024
Bob Sehlinger,Len Testa,2023-08-15 Save time and
money with in-depth reviews, ratings, and details
from the trusted source for a successful Walt
Disney World vacation. How do some guests get on
the big, new attraction in less than 20 minutes
while others wait for longer than 2 hours—on the
same day? Why do some guests pay full price for
their visit when others can save hundreds of
dollars? In a theme park, every minute and every
dollar count. Your vacation is too important to be
left to chance, so put the best-selling
independent guide to Walt Disney World in your
hands and take control of your trip. The
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Unofficial Guide to Walt Disney World 2024
explains how Walt Disney World works and how to
use that knowledge to stay ahead of the crowd.
Authors Bob Sehlinger and Len Testa know that you
want your vacation to be anything but average, so
they employ an expert team of researchers to find
the secrets, the shortcuts, and the bargains that
are sure to make your vacation exceptional! Find
out what’s available in every category, ranked
from best to worst, and get detailed plans to make
the most of your time at Walt Disney World. Stay
at a top-rated hotel, eat at the best restaurants,
and experience all the most popular attractions.
Keep in the know on the latest updates and changes
at Walt Disney World. Here’s what’s NEW in the
2024 book: Learn when to visit Walt Disney World
to get lower crowds and bigger hotel discounts
Find insider coverage of the Magic Kingdom’s new
TRON Lightcycle/Run coaster, including how to save
time in line Read a review of EPCOT’s new Journey
of Water, inspired by Moana Get tips on playing
EPCOT’s new DuckTales World Showcase Adventure
game Take in the latest on Disney programs such as
Early Theme Park Entry Successfully navigate
Disney’s ridiculously complicated admissions,
transportation, and Genie+ and Lightning Lane
reservations systems Uncover the newest, best
places for ticket and hotel deals Save more with
information on discounted stroller rentals, car
rentals, and vacation homes Preview the new tower
building at Disney’s Polynesian Resort Utilize new
touring plans to save the most time in line at
every Disney park Discover the highest-rated rooms
and buildings to ask for at every Disney resort
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Make the right choices to give your family a
vacation they’ll never forget. The Unofficial
Guide to Walt Disney World 2024 is your key to
planning a perfect stay. Whether you’re putting
together your annual trip or preparing for your
first visit, this book gives you the insider scoop
on hotels, restaurants, attractions, and more.
  Mini Mickey: The Pocket-Sized Unofficial Guide
to Walt Disney World Bob Sehlinger,Ritchey
Halphen,2015-10-20
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